Key Message – Oct. 13, 2022
1. So great to be with people to collaborate
1. The presentation by Leslie Greene about ConnectWell sparked further communication about how we can connect with one another to better serve children and families.
1. The presentation by Elizabeth Snyder sparked the importance of connecting with one another and forming relationship.  Trust and communication are key to making progress towards inclusion. 
1. Sue Cavanagh’s last in person meeting before retiring.  She will be so missed!! She appreciates the importance of the collaboration and has been so impressed with how it has evolved and continues to be so important.
1. Thank you to Sue Cavanagh and Ramsey Hart for serving on Stewardship.  Stephanie Gray and Jodi Bucholz were acclaimed to the Stewardship committee for a one year term.

